
Celebrity News:“Odd Mom Out”
Star,  Jill  Kargman  Launches
New Book at Armitron Watches

By Mallory McDonald

On September 12, Odd Mom Out creator and star Jill Kargman
made celebrity news at the celebration of her book release for
Sprinkle Glitter on My Grave with Armitron Watches. This is
the Bravo star’s latest book, which is also a part of Lyss
Stern’s DivaMoms Book Club, a telltale sign that this is a
must have for your personal book collection! Cupid’s Pulse had
the opportunity to meet Kargman at the sold out event.
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Celebrity  Interview  With  Odd  Mom
Out Creator Jill Kargman

Jill Kargman, Lyss Stern and Barbara “Bobbie” Weichselbaum

Related Link: Celebrity Interview: ‘Famously Single’ Star Dr.
Darcy Reveals Her Favorite Cast Members & Those Who Surprised
Her Most

Kargman revealed that her daughter Ivy was actually the brain
behind her book title after the passing of her aunt. In her
daughter’s opinion, flowers didn’t do her memory justice. In a
surprising twist, Ivy proceeded to tell Kargman, that if she
passes away, she is going to sprinkle glitter on her grave
because that’s just how fabulous she is! Not to mention how
difficult it is to clean up, so it’s remnants would definitely
last longer than flowers. Kargman also shared with her New
York guests, that although she is not a fan of Los Angeles,
she is excited to go there to attend the Emmy’s.

Our executive editor Lori Bizzoco with Jill Kargman at the
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event!

Related  Link:  Celebrity  Interview:  Hollywood  Medium  Tyler
Henry Talks Upcoming Season, New Memoir & His Love Life

The event was hosted by the DivaMoms Book Club at the Armitron
building in Manhattan. Guests had the opportunity to explore
the Armitron showroom and browse their stylish and unique
watch collection. They were also treated to hors d’oeuvres and
delicious cocktails by Owl’s Brew, along with a wonderful
candy bar that was impossible to resist. Kargman signed and
sold books at the event, and gave time for attendees to have a
Q&A.

To get a copy of Jill’s new book, Sprinkle Glitter on My
Grave: Observations, Rants and Other Uplifting Thoughts About
Life go to Amazon.com.
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